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RE-APPOINTMENT OF COMMISSIONER DARREN KLEMM AFSM 
 

 

The Minister for Emergency Services Francis Logan MLA has today announced the 
re-appointment of Mr Darren Klemm AFSM as the Fire and Emergency Services 
Commissioner. 
 
Mr Klemm’s re-appointment will be for five years beginning on 20 March 2019, and it 
will provide important continuity in the work he is undertaking with the public sector 
reform, including the best outcomes for DFES whilst delivering the necessary 
efficiencies.  
 
Mr Klemm has both the operational and strategic capacity to lead the Department, 
successfully shaping the future of fire and emergency services in Western Australia, 
and further strengthening relationships with our emergency services partners. 
 
I would also like to congratulate Mr Klemm on his re-appointment as he continues to 
lead us during these exciting times. 
 
 
IVANA OROZ-BOOTSMA 
A/EXECUTIVE MANAGER OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER 


